
 
Parenting Across Color Lines 

Strives as a group to build relationships among parents, teens and adult adoptees, 

To support and strengthen racial identity in transracial families, 
Through developing dialog, monthly meetings, and events. 

 
 
 

Last month we watched “Dear White People.” This movie provided much to 
discuss so we decided to continue talking about the challenges of coming into 

your own identity amid cultural expectations/biases. It is not necessary to have 
seen the movie to have thoughts and feelings about this. 

Please join us. 
 

Monday, March 14, 2016 

at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Newman United Methodist Church  
2242 R Street, Lincoln, NE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Email: colorlineslincoln@gmail.com 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/colorlineslincoln 
 
RSVP to Barbara Dewey, LICSW, at 402-477-8278, ext. 1  
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